Sun Cream

Please remember to put Sun Cream on your child prior to arriving at Nursery. We do spend a lot of time outdoors and you just never know what the weather may bring in Stranraer, even on overcast mornings.

Transition Trip

A reminder our children due to move into Primary one at Sheuchan Primary will be joining the current children primary one's for a day at Sandhead beach on **Wednesday the 21**st of **June**. This will be within Nursery hours and lunch will be provided.

Graduation

We will be hosting a graduation ceremony for the families of our pre-school children to attend to celebrate the children's successes in Nursery. This will be held on **Tuesday the_27**th of **June** at 4.30pm in the main school hall (please note slight change in time from previous newsletter).

Sponsor Money

We would like to say a big thank you for joining us at out Sponsored Grand Prix. We have yet again been blown away at the generosity from our families and are delighted to let you all know an amazing £1527 has been raised. So far we have been able to book our Summer Trips, Bounce and our new Makedo kits (one of which will follow the children into Primary 1).

Resources such as construction toys for indoors and out are being sourced and should be ordered this week. Please do not worry if your child is moving into Primary 1 as we share the use of the resources with the infant area so they get the full benefit of their hard earned sponsors.

Bounce

Due to the amazing amount raised at our Grand Prix we have been able to book an end of term treat for all our children. On **Friday the 30th of June** we ask that all parents drop their child off at Bounce between 9am and 9.30am. The children will spend till 1pm playing in the soft play, enjoying an inflatable and lunch will be provided by Bounce. We ask that all children are collected at 1pm from Tumble Monkeys.

Please contact Miss Douglas if you are unable to collect at 1pm who will be more than happy to make arrangements.

Summer Holidays

The summer holidays will begin on Monday 3rd of July returning Tuesday 22nd of August 2023.

The Nursery Team